
General Information for TSCA Conference 
 

1. San Angelo is hosting the 2018 Texas Senior Corps Association conference and 
we hope that you will be able to attend. 
 

2. The Hampton Inn – San Angelo will be the host hotel and is located about 200 
yards from the Concho Valley Council of Governments facilities where the 
conference sessions will be held.  We will be providing shuttles to and from the 
hotel or you may drive your vehicles back and forth.   

 
3. Hotel Information: 

Hampton Inn – San Angelo 
 2959 Loop 306 (may also be listed as 2959 W. Loop 306) 
 San Angelo, TX 76904 
 (325) 942-9622 

A block of rooms is reserved for the nights of Sunday, May 20 – 
Tuesday, May 22 at a rate of $93.00/night.  This rate is good through 
April 20.  The name on the room block is Tx Sr Corp.  If you reserve 
through the Hampton Inn website, use Group Code TSC.  If you call 
the hotel, it is best that you not let them transfer you to the 
international call center – talk to the desk staff directly.  They have 
the information on our reservations. 
 

4. Hot breakfasts are provided at the hotel and are included in the room price.  All 
other meals and snacks during the conference are included in the registration 
fee.   

 
5. If you use a GPS to locate the hotel, these services sometimes has trouble 

locating addresses on Loop 306.  The hotel is located at the intersection of Loop 
306 and College Hills Blvd.  As a backup, you might want to use 4302 College 
Hills Blvd as the address.  This is the address for the International House of 
Pancakes that is located in front of the Hampton Inn. 
 

6. If you are flying into San Angelo, please contact Nolen.mears@cvcog.org and we 
will arrange for someone to pick you up and bring you to the hotel.  We will need 
arrival date/time and flight number. 

 
7. We have planned a conference that will be informative and one that will also 

allow you to interact will fellow directors and staff from around the state.  Please 
come prepared to share ideas, ask questions, and learn from one another. 
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